
Dear District Official, or FOIA Officer: 

Illinois 

RETIRED 
TEACHERS 

Association 

This is a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. Today's date is January 
26, 2023. 

RECORDS REQUESTED: Please provide the name and email address of any certified 
staff (teachers, administrators, nurses, counselors, etc.) who are retiring this year. 

Please provide the requested records electronically. Please email 
to freedom@irtaoolioe.org. 

If your district has NO RETIREES this year, simply reply to this email with the word NONE 
and P-lease include your name, district name and number of your district and I will 
consider the request fulfilled. 

This is a request by the Illinois Retired Teachers Association, a 501c4 not-for-profit Illinois 
organization. 

Sincerely, 

Nathan Mihelich 
Illinois Retired Teachers Association 
www.irtaonline.org 
217-523-8488 
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